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Picture 1 
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Ms Karabo was baking 
bread in the early 

morning, and the bread 
smelled so good. 
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Picture 2 
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She left the bread at the 
window to cool down. 
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Picture 3 

5 

She took her phone and 
called Mr Letsapa to come 

and eat lunch with her. 
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Picture 4 
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Mr Letsapa went to Ms 
Karabo's place to eat 

lunch. He knocked at the 
door, but there was no 

response. He shouted Ms 
Karabo’s name, and she 

said, "I am still preparing 
myself, take a seat - I am 

coming." 
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Picture 5 
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He took a seat, and after 
some time, he was hungry 
and started smelling the 

delicious smell of the 
freshly baked bread, but 
he decided to ignore it. 
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Picture 6 
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After a while, he started 
calling Ms Karabo again. Ms 

Karabo was looking at 
herself in the mirror to 

make sure she really 
looked good. 
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Picture 7 
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Mr Letsapa felt that Ms 
Karabo was wasting his 
time, so he ate all of the 

freshly baked bread. 
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Picture 8 
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Ms Karabo finally came 
out of her room, she 

looked by the window, and 
there was no bread.  

Mr Letsapa had 
eaten all of it. 

16 



Picture 9 
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She screamed loudly, 
saying, “Oh, Mr Letsapa 
you have messed up my 

day". She was very angry 
with Mr Letsapa. 
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Picture 10 
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Mr Letsapa asked for 
forgiveness and explained 
to her that he had been 

waiting for her for about 
an hour and he got too 

hungry and ate the bread. 
He then told her that he 
would go to buy food for 
them, and they will sit 

down and eat. 
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Picture 11 
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Ms Karabo was happy, and 
they went to the store 
together to buy food. 
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